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September 8, 2020



Dear Parents,

I know you have been wondering about the Parish Religious Education Program for this school year 20-21.  I apologize for taking so long in getting the information to you, but I have had some health issues and it has been difficult to decide what is best for everyone concerned.

After much discussion Father Harris, Father Friend and I have decided to meet in live sessions with only the sacrament preparation people this school term and we will be making some things available periodically on line to everyone else concerned.  This means that 2nd grade will meet in my room on Wednesday nights at 6:30 and 9th grade will meet in my room at 7:30.  We will enter the building on the west side where we came in during the construction.

So those of you with 2nd and 9th grade children will receive a registration form with this letter, please return that to me as soon as possible.  Those of you who will not have children attending live please let me know what your email address is either by email or phone so that we can relay messages to you when we are doing things on line. What we do on line will more than likely be recorded or just making suggestions of things for you to do with your children at home.
My email address is mwiedower@sacredheartmorrilton.org or you can text me at 977-4802.

We will begin live class on Wednesday, October 7th at 6:30 p.m. for 2nd grade and 7:30 p.m. for 9th grade.

I hope that you all understand that teaching your children the Catholic faith is of the utmost importance to us, but at this time we feel that this is the safest route to take.  Of course if things change we will go a different route.  Everyone please pray for an end to this pandemic!
As always if you have any questions please feel free to give me a call.

Yours in Christ,


Mrs. Mary Kay
